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Comments: Hello! 

As a devout recreational climber, I ask you to reconsider action on fixed anchors. This policy would be unsafe,

unnecessary and detrimental. Climbers will continue to climb, without unsafe anchors, causing millions of dollars

in park rescue fees. Not to mention hardware removal fees. 

Climber education surrounding use of park resources is a much better solution. 

Sincerely, 

Lael Hinds


